THE GREEN SHEET



CENTRAL PENNSYLVANIA GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION

March 1996

Winter Educational Meeting

March 14, 1996

West Shore Country Club

Michael L. May - Host

Reservations:

Call 737-0741 by March 11, 1996

Lunch - \$17.00 Coat & Tie

8:15 - 9:00 A.M. Registration

Speakers Include:

Keith Happ, USGA George Hamilton, PSU

Mark Kulme, Oak nord Country Cleic Hill Wall, Despitin Highlands Golf Colone Scott Chaffes, Front Crock Country Club John Modernam, Surgadianus River Basin Commission

1996 CPGCSA Meeting Schedule

April 16 Armitage Golf Course

Mark Jacobs, Superintendent

(Joint Meeting with Keystone)

May Harrisburg North Golf Course

Bob Wert, Superintendent

June Open

July 8 Brookside Country Club

Ted Zabrenski, Superintendent

(Joint Meeting with Philadelphia)

August Galen Hall Country Club

Robert Mogel, Superintendent

September Open

October Outdoor Country Club

Robert Beyer, CGCS

(Annual Meeting)

If you are interested in hosting a meeting this year or in the future, please contact John Dougherty at Overlook Golf Course (717) 569-6221. We still have openings for June and September this year.

Upcoming Event

Tensiley - Thursday, February 27-29, 1996

λ 1996 Western PA Turf Conference & Trade Show,
Pritsburgh Bapo Mari/Radisson Hotel, 101 Mail
Boulevard, Monroeville, PA. Contact: Thomas Bettle,
2632 Fox Chase Court, Bridgeville, PA 15017, (412)
796-5692 cs PTC, (314) 363-3475.

Membership News

We want to welcome the following individuals into the association.

Ron Diefenthaler, Superintendent

Country Club of Hershey.....Class A

Barry L. Ehrhart, Assistant Superintendent

Manada Golf Club......Class B

If you know of anyone who is interested in membership into the association or has questions on the status of their application, please have them contact Ted Zabrenski at (610) 326-7069.

Membership Updates

Congratulations to John and Susan Chassard on the birth of their son, Luke Arthur Chassard on January 8, 1996.

Get well wishes to Jeff Patterson.

Roster Updates

Please make the following changes to your 1995 CPGCSA Roster Book.

Terry Morgan

The Golf Center

2104 Old Hollow Road

Mechanicsburg, PA 17055

(717) 766-1925

(717) 796-0457 - Fax

Rick A. Krout

Willow Valley Golf Course

222 Miller Street

2416 Willow Street Pike

Strausburg, PA 17579

Lancaster, PA 17560

Marc Shotzberger

Spring Mill Country Club

80 Jacksonville Road

Ivyland, PA 18974

(215) 675-2120

(215) 675-1229 - Fax

CPGCSA Newsletter Supporters

We still have space available for advertisers in "The Green Sheet". The cost of advertising is \$100.00 per year and you would be listed as one of association supporters. Please send your business card and payment to Wanda by March 15, 1996. If you have any questions, please call Wanda at (717) 274-6004.

Scholarship & Research

On behalf of the following individuals, we have received a check in the amount of \$200.00 from Ciba to be used for scholarship and research in the turfgrass industry.

Jim Jones, CGCS

Fairview Golf Course

Corky Knoll

Moselem Springs Golf Club

Thanks to Ciba for the contribution and to these individuals for naming CPGCSA as benefactor.

1996 Membership Dues

Don't forget to renew your 1996 membership. The final deadline for renewal is March 15, 1996. Please send your dues in by this date so that we can continue to send you our association mailings.

Equipment Wanted

John Fetzek at Four Seasons Golf Course (717) 898-0536 is in search of the following piece of equipment.

Jacobsen Blitzer Mower Frame

If you are looking for equipment or looking to get rid of equipment, please contact Wanda to place your ad FREE!

Directions to West Shore Country Club

